
 

 

 

 

The Nancy Klinger Memorial Scholarship Fund 
Seeking Nominations 

 

The Nancy Klinger Memorial Scholarship Fund was established to honor the memory of Nancy Klinger, 
the first Coordinator of the Children’s Program Administrator Credential (CPAC) project.  This 
scholarship will support a current student in his/her effort to complete the CPAC.  

CPAC faculty may nominate CPAC students who are enrolled in CPAC coursework at CUNY’s School of 
Professional Studies and who are in good academic standing, have completed at least nine (9) credits 
toward the CPAC, and demonstrate a commitment to leading high quality programs for young children. 

CPAC Faculty nominations will be submitted to the CPAC Scholarship Committee each semester. Each 
Fall and Spring semester, a scholarship to cover one CPAC course’s tuition will be awarded. Scholarship 
recipients will be highlighted on the New York Early Childhood Professional Development Institute’s 
website, with testimonials of how participation in the CUNY CPAC Program has impacted their role as a 
leader of high quality programs for children. 

Faculty can submit their nomination by email to Claudine Campanelli (Claudine.Campanelli@cuny.edu). 

In the subject line please include: Nancy Klinger Scholarship Nomination (Semester/year). 

In the body of the email please provide the following: 

• Name of Student 
• Justification or recommendations for nomination 

 

Nominations are can be submitted at any time, but are due by the dates shown below for the following 
semester or session.  

Semester or Session CPAC 
Fall July 15 
Winter December 1 
Spring December 21 
Summer April 1 
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